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Press Release

Commencement of Visa and OCI services at Embassy of India, Tallinn. 

Embassy  of  India  in  Tallinn  will  start  providing  Visa  and  OCI  services  to
applicants with effect from 21st November 2024. 

All visa applicants may now apply for Indian regular paper/sticker visa from the
Embassy. It may be noted that OCI service seekers can apply for new OCI Registration or
Renewal (OCI Miscellaneous Services) at the link https://ociservices.gov.in/welcome.  

For  more  information  on  consular  services,  please  visit  the  link
https://indembassytallinn.gov.in/ or contact us at cons.tallinn@mea.gov.in. 
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